
NEWSLETTER  2023 
LAKE HUGHES ASSOCIATION

SUMMER ACTIVITIES
June 25 - Annual General Meeting –  Milles Isle Community Center

July 8 – Garage Sale Day - at the empty lot at 47 Horseshoe Road

July 22 – Regatta -  Manard’s Beach

July 22 – Concert on the lake at the dock of 47 Horseshoe Road.

August 12 - Corn Roast at the empty lot at 47 Horseshoe Road.  BYO 

chairs.

THE $35 ANNUAL DUES ARE ALSO USED FOR 
ENVIRONMENTAL 

PROJECTS TO PROTECT THE LAKE AND 
CONSEQUENTLY YOUR PROPERTY VALUE.
Thank you for paying your dues – from the 

Lake Hughes Association.

2023 MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT  (Daniel Leduc)

Salutations to all

A new summer season has just begun during which we will have several opportunities to meet and strengthen ties 

with members of our community. Several activities will once again be organized thanks to the dedication of many 

of you. I take this opportunity to invite you to participate in large numbers and, if you can, do not hesitate to get 

involved in the organization of these events.

Let us redouble our efforts to keep our lake healthy by taking care of its shores and limiting access to only our 

boats that do not visit any other water point. Let us be aware of the fragility of this valuable asset

LHA EXECUTIVE & DIRECTORS 2022-2023

PRESIDENT: Mike Manconi

1st VICE PRESIDENT: Currently Vacant

2nd VICE PRESIDENT:    Anthony Manconi

SECRETARY:         Richard Lough

TREASURER:        Mark Vandzura

PAST PRESIDENT: Daniel Leduc

DIRECTORS:  

Mike Berry       Lori Anne Vandzura

Bruno Estebeteguy Heather McCullough

Susie Farago Rick Moffat

Jeff Lough Jackie Kazuke

Rob Spencer Ron Kelley

Caroline Gaudet

FIREWORKS (CONTACT: Bruno Estebeteguy) 

As beautiful as they are in the sky, fireworks are 

banned on and around Lake Hughes. They have a 

terrible  impact on the environment especially 

when they end up at the bottom of the lake. 

Fireworks are toxic, a  fire hazard, a major source 

of noise pollution and are detrimental to all 

animals and wildlife. 

Please continue to protect our beautiful lake and 

surroundings. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY ENVIRONMENTAL QUESTIONS, OBSERVATIONS OR  SUGGESTIONS CONTACT:

Heather McCullough heathermcc71pp@gmail.com 450-562-3590

Bruno Estebeteguy sfarago@sympatico.ca 450-562-6889

LAKE HUGHES WEBSITE www.lakehughesquebec.ca

email lakehughesqc@gmail.com

We value  your feedback.

THE SOCIAL MEDIA TEAM AT LAKE HUGHES
LAKE HUGHES WEBSITE:  

www.lakehughesquebec.ca
Richard Lough, Jackie Kazuke, Fern D’Anghera & 

Caroline Gaudet

Share your ideas, thoughts, information and pictures.

SEND TO:  Jackie Kazuke:  jack_kazuke@live.ca

Caroline Gaudet: gaudetcaroline@hotmail.com

LAKE HUGHES CONTACT INFO
LAKE HUGHES ASSOCIATION WEBSITE:  
www.lakehughesquebec.ca

FACEBOOK: Lac Hughes - Lake Hughes
FACEBOOK: Canton de Gore

PLEASE KEEP YOUR PERSONAL INFO UP-
TO-DATE (address, cell, email)
Send changes to Heather McCullough  

heathermcc71pp@gmail.com




